
08 November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Children in Need has come around once more and it is on Friday 19th November 2021. 

Our theme for non-uniform this year is going to be ‘glitz and glamour’, as this year Children 
in Need is partnering up with Strictly Come Dancing. Children can wear anything sparkly, 
sequinned, glittery or smart – find your favourite party outfit! We request a minimum of £1 
as a donation, which can be paid on parent pay (see the below link) or brought on the day. 
This money allows them to wear their non-uniform and to take part in lots of fun activities 
during the day.  

Link for Parent Pay – 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=3952 

Many thanks, 

Miss Thewlis and Mrs Taylor 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=3952

